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From: Dulcinea Grantham

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 4:17 PM

To: Borsos, John

Subject: SCUSD/SCTA Negotiations

John, 

I am following up on my emails from earlier this week and earlier today at 12:52 p.m.  Specifically, we would like to 
know if SCTA has a counter to the District’s March 22, 2022 proposal.  If you do, please send it to me as soon as possible 
so that the District’s negotiations team can evaluate it.  The District is looking forward to prompt resolution of the strike 
and getting students back to school.  Evaluating and responding to the counter from SCTA is critical to these efforts. 

Thank you for your prompt response.   
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